
Departmental Visit by Students of Rosebud School 

 

 

About 50 students of Rosebud school, Ramhlun, Aizawl under the guidance of two teachers 

of the school paid a visit to the department on 17th February, 2017. The visit was undertaken as an 

outreach program for promoting science education. The students went through the various 

laboratory infrastructure and performed simple experiments to understand basic laws of Physics.  

 

 
Venue: Physics Department, Lat:𝟐𝟑°𝟒𝟑′𝟑𝟕𝟏𝟐"𝑵, Long:𝟗𝟐°𝟒𝟑′𝟐𝟗𝟖"𝑬, Time: 2 pm 

 

The visit was supervised by Dr. Lalrinthara Pachuau, Assistant Professor, Physics 

department, who guided the students around the different laboratory facilities in the department. 

He also gave demonstration of some of the experiments for the benefit of school students and 

explained the physical concepts behind them.  
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                   Head 

 Physics Department 


